
November 10, 2020 

Dear San Diego Board of Education, 

Please reconsider your decision to end the on-loan agreements you made with GPA. 

The District should be proud of their decision to create these on-loan arrangements for 

the leaders who have truly transformed a school. The District should be shouting from 

the rooftops that GPA is doing what the surrounding schools have not been able to do 

yet, because it means it can be done. The District should be pointing to the consistent, 

innovative, courageous leadership at GPA - that they helped ensure through 

agreements like on-loan. We are a success story for the community and for the District. 

Creating unnecessary stress and upheaval is wrong and hurts our students. Revoking 

the on-loan agreements creates unstable ground. We cannot afford to go backwards 

when students are counting on us to keep their road to college clear. Do the right thing 

by reinstating the on-loan agreements for our leaders. 

 

Thank you - 

Anne Robinson 

 


